McMahon, Rosalind (SEN)

Sent: Saturday, 19 November 2005 7:16 PM

To: webmanager.dem@nt.gov.au; tracy.jones@nt.gov.au; EET, Committee (SEN);
fred.mccue@nt.gov.au

Subject: NoNukeDump - Comments to the Senate Committee

Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by
(www@felix.nt.gov.au) on Saturday, November 19, 2005 at 17:45:42

introduction: This submission has been generated from the Northern Territory
Government website http://www.nonukedump.nt.gov.au and has been forwarded at the
request of the author and on their behalf. The Northern Territory Government has
provided our constituents with an opportunity to send their comments to you but does
not take responsikbility for any views expressed in the following email:

Submission To

The Chair of the Senate Employment, Workplace Relations and Education Committee
Inguiry into the Commonwealth Radiocactive Waste Management Bill 2005 -

comments: The vast majority of Territorians do not want this nuclear waste facility.
In the Katherine region it will harm the main areas of income which is tourism,
agriculture and beef production. In relation to the proposed Fishers Ridge Site, The
NT Agricultural Association does not want it, nor does the Fox Road fruit and
vegetable growers, nor the Amateur Fishing Association. As a long time Katherine
resident, I dont want it, and the list goes on. There is no scientific reason for
this site. No studies done in the area for if there had been, it would be deemed very,
very unsuitable due to its close proximity to flood prone areas. And dont tell us
there will be no accidents. And how do you propose to transport the waste?

Ridiculous that is what the suggestion of the Fishers Ridge Site.
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